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Medicinal & Aromatic Plants

From: Sivaram V <sivaram900@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 17, 2015 2:44 PM

To: Medicinal & Aromatic Plants

Subject: Re: Please let us know your decision

Categories: Red Category

Dear Rao 

Thanks for the reminder. I can send it as soon as possible  as I am busy until November 5, 2015 

regards 

Sivaram 

 

On Fri, Oct 16, 2015 at 12:22 PM, Medicinal & Aromatic Plants <editor.map@omicsonline.com> wrote: 

Dear Dr. V. Sivaram, 

Greetings from Medicinal & Aromatic plants journal! 

  

Thank you for your interest and contribution towards our journal. We hope you are doing great. We would like 

to thank you, for being associated with our Journal as an Editorial Board. To progress and run a journal 

successfully, we are depending on our Board members like you. We need your assurance so that you will help 

us in regular editorial duties whenever required.  

  

We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that the work load 

will be low. If you are not willing to continue please let us know. 

  

Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest by submitting us an editorial now. 

  

Thanks and Regards 

Revathi Rao 

Have a good day! 
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--  

Dr. V. Sivaram 

Professor of Botany 

Secretary: International Commission for Plant-Pollinator Relationships (ICPPR), Canada 
Fulbright -Nehru Senior Research Scholar 
Former FAO of UN consultant - Apiculture Project in Iraq 
Department of Botany 
Bangalore University, Bangalore - 560056, India 
Phone: + 91-80-22961315, Fax: 91-80-23181443 
E.mail: sivaram900@gmail.com 


